
Woodlake Villas News
 
Drop Down Entry Gate
 

The Drop Down Gate,(referred to as DOG), 
is now installed and will be in operation on 
January 5th.lt is·· timed for ONE VEHICLE 
ONLY. The DOG works with your existing 
swipe card or your click to enter. When you 
swipe your entry card or use your click to enter, 
you must drive up to the DOG and wait for it to 
open and come to a complete stop. At that time 
you should drive through both gates SLOWL Y, 
(No more than 5 MPH), do not speed! If 
someone has used their card or click to enter 
before you, you must wait until the DOG has 
returned to the closed position before you use 
yours. If you swipe your card or use the click to 
enter before the DOG closes, it will not open 
when you drive up to it and you will have to 
back up and drive around to use your entry 
pass again. This could cause a possible 
accident or traffic jam. By waiting your turn it 
will insure that you will get in without any 
problems. Please make sure that you always 
have your entry pass to get into the property. 
Woodlake Villas will not be responsible for any 
damage to any personal property. Anyone that 
does damage to any of the gates, (entry, exit or 
drop down gate), will be responsible for the 
cost to fix or replace it. If you have any 
question about the gates please contact the on­
site office. 


